
ENLL News January 2012 

Welcome to ENLL News. Updating you four times a year:  
January - April - June - October 

Keeping you up-to-date on past, current and upcoming happenings around the league and ball diamonds. 

Registration Now Open 

Register Online Now by visiting: eastnepeanbaseball.on.ca/register 

Registration dates are now confirmed with Walter Baker 2nd floor by the baseball display case for:  

 Sunday March 4, 10am – 12pm noon 
 Saturday March 31, 10am – 12pm noon 

 
Notes from the President 

The league is busy preparing for the upcoming season. We are introducing the first e-news newsletter. We will be sending 
out in January to start the new season registration, in April to start the new ball season May 1st, in June to start the summer 
all-star season for July 1st and in October for a season wrap up and AGM announcement. 
Complete uniforms coming to the spring league. The league will be supplying a black belt and a pair of black baseball socks 
that will go along with every uniform. For the 2012 season the player will keep their ball cap and socks after the season is 
over and return the jersey, pants and belt  back to their coach. 
 
East Nepean Little League has been awarded a Blue Jays Instructional Clinic 

The clinic will take place on Saturday, June 2nd at the Eagles Nest starting at 9 AM. The 
Clinic will run 4 hours in length, with the players being grouped by age. During the clinic 
each group will rotate through stations that will deal with skills of hitting, throwing, field-
ing, pitching, and base running. The Blue Jays also invite coaches to come on to the field 
to observe and ask the instructors questions. 

Qualified Blue Jays instructors will focus on teaching young players aged 7 to 14 the fun-
damental skills of baseball in a fun and structured atmosphere. Kids can start signing up 
now. Space is limited so please register right away! 

Here is the link http://toronto.bluejays.mlb.com/tor/community/blue_jays_instructional_clinics.jsp 

ENLL on the Web: www.eastnepeanbaseball.ca  
Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/EastNepeanLittleLeague 

     View our Photos: www.flickr.com/groups/enll 

http://eastnepeanbaseball.on.ca/register
http://toronto.bluejays.mlb.com/tor/community/blue_jays_instructional_clinics.jsp


Winter Training 2012 

The league has started the 6th annual winter training program headed up by Mike Crepin and his team of highly qualified 
and enthusiastic coaches. 40 players aged 7 to 12 take part in 11 Saturday mornings for 2 hours of instruction that focuses 
on the fundamentals of infield, outfield, hitting, pitching, catching & base running.  Our focus has always been to promote 
these basic skills in a safe and fun learning environment.  Many graduates of this program have gone on to enjoy competi-
tive success (such as our 2011 Minor Provincial Champions), but we all come out winners with our clinics as they foster the 
dedication to Team work, individual development, and the benefits that they bring.  If you did not make it into this Winter’s 
clinics and have an interest, look to our House league program this Spring, as will be deploying new clinics with a similar for-
mat, with many of the same instructors.  To register for the 2013 Winter Training, check our website in the fall.  

Senior 2011 Wrap Up 

East Nepean continued the winning tradition in both the spring and summer seasons in 2011. 

 
The Buccaneers won 12-10 over CFR in the spring final. The Senior All Star team won 2 games straight versus a team made 
up of the best from Kanata/CFR/Pinecrest to advance to the Provincial championships. They then played a great tournament 
in Windsor, losing 11-10 to Windsor South. East Nepean then came home to easily win the summer City Championships. 

Major 2011 Wrap Up 

In spring 101 players registered and we had 4 Canadian and 4 National teams.  The Canadian Celtics and the National Celtics 
won the spring playoff championships in their respective tiers. The Canadian teams participated in the EN Spring tourna-
ment, as well as the Pinecrest tournament. Thanks to our National coaches, we sent a combined team to represent East Ne-
pean at the CFR Belanger tournament in Spring. We hosted 2 player development clinics in spring, which were run by the All-
star coach Jeff Telford, assisted by the spring coaches. 

39 players played summer ball. In addition to our summer All-star team, East Nepean fielded 2 ‘B’ teams. The All-Star team 
won the districts, and represented District 2 at the Ontario Championship held at Brockville.  The All-Star Eagles also won the 
city championship as well as the Del Harper tournament. 

The ‘B’ Green Eagles had a great season, reaching the City Championship in their division. They also won silver at the CFR last 
Hurrah tournament, and were the ‘B’ champions at the Orleans ‘B’ summer classic tournament.  Thanks to everyone for yet 
another great season. 



Major Division Winners and Finalists   

Spring House League Playoffs 

Canadian Champions –Canadian Celtics 
National Champions -National Celtics 
Pinecrest Spring Tournament Finalist – Canadian Celtics 
East Nepean Spring Tournament Finalist – Canadian Athletics 
 

Summer 
All-Star Eagles – District 2 Champions, Del Harper Tournament Champions, City Champions 
Green ‘B’ Eagles – City Championship Finalist, CFR Last Hurrah Finalist, Orleans summer classic ‘B’-side Champions 

2011 Minor and Major Spring House League Tournament 

East Nepean hosted the annual spring tournament from May 27-29, 2011. 12 teams from all over the capital region partici-
pated.  The opening day was rained-out. East Nepean coaches and volunteers pitched in to get the tournament going on 
schedule. East Nepean Celtics won the Minor championship and the ‘Voltigeurs de Casselman’ won the Major division cham-
pionship. Thanks to all the coaches, umpires, volunteers, parents and directors, who made this tournament a big success and 
an enjoyable event for the city’s 9-12 year old ball players. For tournament memories and other information on this tourna-
ment, please visit the tournament website at: https://sites.google.com/site/enllspringtournament/ 
 

2011 Fall Ball 

Baseball didn’t end in August for at least some players. 27 players registered for the 2011 Junior Fall Ball program that ran 
for 4 weeks in early Fall.  It was a new initiative by the league, to provide a head-start to the players moving to Junior next 
spring. Coaches Paul Bloomfield and Bill Cooke led the initiation clinic for the players and coaches the first weekend, which 
was followed by 3 weeks of games. Each of these games was preceded by a special instruction session by Coach Paul.  Our 
special thanks go out to all the coaches and umpires, who participated in this fall program. 

2011 ENLL League Award Winners 

 

https://sites.google.com/site/enllspringtournament/


Dinner Honouring Bob Elliot 

Bob Elliott has been awarded the J.G. Taylor Spink Award by the National Baseball 
Hall of Fame in Cooperstown, making him the first Canadian baseball writer to be 
so honoured. We are pleased to announce that on Thursday February 23rd there 
will be a dinner to honour Bob and celebrate his induction. Proceeds from dinner 
and auction items will go to support East Nepean Little League’s fundraising quest 
as host of 2015 Canadian Little League Championships and Ottawa Nepean Cana-
dians Baseball. 
  
Bob was inducted into the Canadian Baseball Hall of Fame in 2011.  Bob is a one-
of-a-kind treasure, not only to ONC, but nationally as Canadian baseball is his true 
passion for which he is a tireless ambassador. This is truly an Ottawa baseball 
community event, including attendees from Team Canada, ONC alumni, Little 
Leagues ... and perhaps a few special guests ... coming together to pay tribute. 
Please join us in celebrating Bob’s prestigious accomplishments. 
  

Please contact the following for ordering and pick up of tickets:  
Bruce Campbell, 140 Meadowlands Drive West, 
613.226.3835 president@eastnepeanbaseball.on.ca or  
Gail Deduk, 20 Hennepin St, 
613.825.8496 registration@eastnepeanbaseball.on.ca 

 
Thursday, February 23, 2012 
 Ukrainian Hall ς 1000 Byron Ave. 
Cocktails 5:00pm  ~  Dinner 6:30 pm  ~  Presentations to follow 

$50 per person  ~  Tables of 8 for $400   

Umpire Update 

East Nepean Little League is curently looking for umpires for the upcoming season. Learn leadership skills, be part of the 
community, and have fun. If you have a love for baseball, and are 14 years of age or older, we would love to hear from you. 
Please contact - Tom Kowalik ( Umpire in Chief ) @ umpinchief@eastnepeanbaseball.on.ca 

Buy ENLL Merchandise  

Buy Merchandise and help support the league. 
Wide selection of high quality ENLL branded 
clothing and accessories. 
Visit: eastnepeanbaseball.ca and check out the 
selection today! Also, you can order online any-
time! 

Sponsors & Supporters of ENLL 

Please visit out sponsors and supporters whenever  
you need their services or products: 

 
Bleeker,  Capital Technology Partners,   

IHT Design,  Koffman Signs,  Play It Again  
Sports Barrhaven,  The SAM Group 
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